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Thank you for your valuable time and attention to this issue. I support a factory farm 

moratorium in Oregon for the following reasons: 

1) Factory farming causes undue cruelty to animals. 

2) The risk for diseases spread from factory farming to animals in the wild, to 

domesticated animals and pets, and possibly to humans, needs further study and 

means of control. 

3) Factory farming would alter the culture and landscape of Oregon in a detrimental 

manner. Let's create local jobs using other means. 

4) I support more holistic, sustainable, environmentally-friendly means of raising 

animals for consumption, for which I would gladly pay more in the grocery check-out 

line or in local taxes, INSTEAD OF factory farming.  

 

Very sincerely yours, 

H. Fraser 

Salem, OR 


